
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

FROM:  DEWBERRY 
On behalf of 
 

 
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
Environmental Management - Assistant Commissioner's Office 
Mail Code: 401-03B 
PO Box 420 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

(609) 292-2795 FAX: (609) 777-1330 
 
 
DATE:  March 20, 2013 
 
RE:  Superstorm Sandy: State of New Jersey Waterway Debris Removal Project 
 
NORTHERN REGION: 
Side scan sonar survey work continued today on Hudson River and in Liberty State Boat Ramp 
area. There was no debris removal work due to windy conditions. There will be no survey work 
tomorrow and debris removal work will resume in the Highlands Marina area. 
 
CENTRAL REGION: 
The contractor was working removing submerged debris and floatables from the North end of 
Metedeconk in the Brick Township, Beaver Dam Creek in the Brick Township and from the 
North end of the Mantoloking.  Work in this area will continue tomorrow weather permitting.   
 
SOUTHERN REGION: 
Scheduled work in Morrisons marina was suspended due to high winds.  Work will resume there 
tomorrow weather permitting.  Removed debris from Tuckerton Creek and Tuckerton Beach.  
Work will resume in these areas tomorrow.   
 
 
(end) 
 

 


